
QUARTERLY PROGRESS REPORT 
 

January 1, 2014 to March 31, 2014 
 
 
 

 Internal review and editing of Sunwoo Park’s report on finite element 
modelling of stay cables and cable networks was completed and draft 
document was submitted to publications staff (HRTM) for processing and 
web publication. 

 Internal review and editing of Penobscot Narrows Bridge report on full scale 
stay cable tests has continued.  Report will be ready for submission to 
publications staff in the next quarter. 

 Internal review and editing (to meet FHWA formatting requirements) of 
NRCC report on wind tunnel tests on a full scale section model of a stay 
cable in turbulent and smooth flow has continued.  Report will be ready for 
submission to publications staff in the next quarter. 

 Internal review and editing of Guidelines/Recommendations document 
(Version 3) has continued.  The draft will be circulated to the TAC and 
Expert Panel for comment during the next quarter. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


